
 
 

March 7, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for CTA Brown Line Rockwell Station Modernization Project in fiscal 

year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Chicago Transit Authority (CTA), 

located at 567 W. Lake St Chicago, IL 60661. The funding would be used for the modernization 

of the exterior elements of the Rockwell Brown Line Station including platform replacement, 

new station signage and digital arrival and departure signs. The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds because it offers CTA riders a better transit experience by making investments in 

a station exterior that hasn't seen notable investment in 30 years.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

chapter 53 of title 49 of the United States Code.  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

Mike Quigley 

Member of Congress 
  

 


